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Wisconsin Family Action PAC Congratulates Winning Endorsed Candidates 
Kelly and Tiffany garner most votes across the board in Primaries 

 

 
Madison, WI – Wisconsin Family Action PAC (WFA PAC), the state’s only conservative pro-family PAC, 
endorsed Justice Daniel Kelly for Wisconsin Supreme Court and State Senator Tom Tiffany for US House, 
District 7, in advance of yesterday’s primary election.   
 
WFA PAC director Julaine Appling commented, “We are proud to have endorsed these candidates and 
congratulate them on their victories and their hard-fought campaigns. We urge conservative Wisconsin citizens 
to give these candidates not just their vote in the general election, but their time, energy and financial support 
over the next seven weeks.  
 
“Justice Daniel Kelly is well positioned to go head to head with Judge Karofsky in the general election. Justice 
Kelly has everything we look for in a judge, especially for our state’s highest court. He has made it very clear 
and very public that his judicial philosophy is that the courts are not lawmakers; that’s the job of the legislature. 
The role of the judiciary, as Justice Kelly puts it, is to interpret the laws according to the clear language of state 
statutes and the Wisconsin Constitution and the US Constitution. Deciding a case based on a political or 
personal agenda is outside the purview of a justice.  

“Tom Tiffany has served in our state legislature since 2010, both in the Assembly and currently in the Senate. 
Over those years, he has taken a number of tough votes involving our core issues of marriage, family, life and 
religious freedom. His voting record clearly shows he is reliably conservative in every sense of the word.” 

Wisconsin voters who support upholding the rule of law should vote for Justice Kelly for Wisconsin Supreme 
Court, while Wisconsin voters who live in the 7th Congressional district and want conservative values taken to 
Washington, should vote for Tom Tiffany. The general election for Supreme Court will be held on April 7. The 
general special election for the7th Congressional District is on May 12. 
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